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	Middlewich Primary School
Park Road
Middlewich
Cheshire
Tel: 01606 652321 
admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk
Headteacher     Mrs G Reynolds



		Thursday 24th October 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 5 Day trip to London – March 2025

As part of our work studying William Shakespeare and as a lead up to the year 5 Shakespeare performance, we will be taking the children to visit London. This is an exciting opportunity for the children to visit our capital city and Shakespeare’s Globe theatre. 5RS and 5CS will visit London on different days. The dates have not yet been confirmed but is likely to take place in March 2025. 

We will ask that all children are dropped off at Crewe train station and also get collected from there. We will travel to London on the train from Crewe. Once we arrive, we will get the tube to Shakespeare’s Globe for a guided tour. After this, we will do a walking tour to see key landmarks including The Houses of Parliament, the London Eye, Buckingham Palace and Leicester Square. We will then get the train back to Crewe. 

The total cost of this visit, which will be partly subsidised by the PTFA, will be around £65. We will confirm the final amount once travel has been booked. To confirm your child’s place on the trip, we ask that a £25 deposit is paid by Friday 6th December. This price will include train and tube travel, a guided tour of Shakespeare’s Globe and an evening meal (mostly likely to be McDonalds) before returning to school.

We understand that you may have further questions about this trip. We will have a meeting for parents and carers after Christmas, but if you do have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher. We will also be send more details about the trip, closer to the time.

Please complete the online permission form and pay the £25 deposit by Friday 6th December 2024. Please note that we will only be able to take those children who have signed permission forms and a paid deposit, as this will be the number of train tickets we purchase. We will not be able to take any other children after this date.

https://forms.office.com/e/uQLduAnxps 

Yours sincerely,

Miss Semple and Mrs Stevens

Year 5 teachers
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